
 

 
2020 Year 11 Colour conference 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Coming up in March 2020 we will be taking our Year 11 girls to Hillsong Colour in Sydney (5-7 March). This letter is to help keep 
you updated with the details. Sean Morrison, our College Principal, endorses Colour Conference, and sees it as an investment in 
our students. 
 
Colour Conference is a life-changing conference. It places value upon womanhood and inspires each woman to be all that she 
can be. It’s an opportunity for our girls to learn from successful Christian women in and around the world, as they share their 
story of how they overcame and grew stronger in their faith, in life and as a lady. Our Year 11 Colour trip will also inspire your 
daughter to learn core leadership and life skills that will set her up for her final years at our College. We have a heart to see all 
of our Senior Students finish strong and united, and we believe that this conference provides a great environment that 
enables us to achieve this goal. 
 
This school event is not compulsory but ALL girls in Year 11 are considered as ATTENDING unless they opt out. If we do not 
receive notification that your daughter WILL NOT be attending, we will consider that they are and the cost will be attributed to 
their fees in 2020. 
 
Details of the Colour Conference trip are as follows: 
 
STAFF 
There will be three staff attending Colour Conference with the girls. We have a ratio of 1 staff member per 8 students. Girls will 
be split into groups of eight. Girls will have an opportunity to indicate who they would prefer to be in a group with. Staff 
attending are College Pastor Saskia Hill, College Chaplain Fiona Griffiths, and a College Teacher to be confirmed. 
 
FLIGHTS 
We are flying on Qantas with a group booking and we will all be seated together. Flights are being finalised and we will fly 
from Brisbane to Sydney, travelling via the College buses from the College to the airport. 
 
The flight from Sydney to Brisbane will have us arriving in Brisbane on Saturday night and parents are required to pick up 
children from the airport. 
 
TRANSPORT IN SYDNEY 
A coach will be awaiting our arrival at Sydney airport and will transport us to our accommodation. They will also transport us 
from the conference venue to the airport on Saturday. All other transport will be on foot. We will be walking, as a group, from 
our accommodation to the Conference Centre each day. It is a little over a one kilometre walk from our apartment to the 
International Convention Centre. 
 
ACCOMMODATION 
We will be staying in apartment style accommodation at Rydges Sydney Central. Four girls will be staying in each room. Girls 
will have an opportunity to indicate who they would prefer to stay with. 
 
Please login to Parent Lounge and RSVP to indicate your child's attendance and update student details including any relevant 
medical requirements 
 
ANY OTHER QUESTIONS 
If you have any other questions about our Colour Conference Trip, please don’t hesitate to email us or contact us on 3719 3111. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Pastor Saskia Chaplain Fiona 
shill@brisbanechristiancollege.com.au     fgriffiths@brisbanechristiancollege.com.au 


